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From: VV Peters <petersen.vva@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 10:01 PM
To: Cami Bremer; Holly Williams; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Stan VanderWerf; Carrie Geitner
Subject: Colorado Pumpkin Patch support letter

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hi, 
 
My name is Victory. I am 10 years old. Please do not shut down the patch. It's 
super fun. I love the duck races, the cow trailers, and the slides. I also love the 
watermelon festival. I loved the watermelon eating contest. We went there with a 
lot of our friends and we had so much fun. 
 
Please let them stay open. 
 
Victory Petersen 


